
Hildale City Sewer Headworks Building 

 
 
Bid Opening Date: Friday, October 4th, 2024 at 1:00 pm at Hildale City Hall, 
320 E. Newel Avenue.  
 
All bids must be submitted before the bid opening date in a sealed envelope.  This is a lump 
sum bid. Bidders must provide insurance covering the city, be licensed and insured in the 
state of Utah. 
No bid bond is required. The city may reject any bid at it’s own discretion. The project must 
be completed within 75 calendar days of the time the project is awarded. Liquidated 
damages: $500 per day. By signing below, the contractor agrees to complete the job 
according to the plans and local building codes to the satisfaction of the city’s 
representative for the lump sum listed below. 
 

Bid Schedule: 

Company Name: _____________________________________________________ 

License number: _____________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________ 

Lump Sum Dollar Amount Spelled out: ___________________________________ 

Lump Sum Dollar amount numbers: ______________________________________ 

Company Representative: ______________________________________________ 

Representative signature: ______________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________________________________________________ 


